
Spencer Fane Team Presents Colorado Bar
Association Environmental Law Webinar

Spencer Fane attorneys Michelle Berger, John Peckler, and Evan Singleton
collaborated on a webinar addressing Colorado’s 1041 Statute and local regulations,
which was presented to the Colorado Bar Association Environmental Law Section on
October 17.

During the session, Navigating 1041 Regulations: Insights for Environmental Attorneys,
Michelle and John provided an overview of the Colorado regulations that authorize
local governments to oversee land use for Areas and Activities of State Interest. The
presentation included an outline of 1041 permit applications and their statutory
requirements.  

At Spencer Fane, Michelle combines her legal and engineering experience to provide
clients with effective solutions to help keep complex construction and development
projects on schedule and on budget. John and Evan also help clients navigate
complex development projects and real estate transactions. They work with
individuals, businesses, and developers on all aspects of land use and real estate
law, helping to negotiate and draft documents for projects from the ground up.

A recording of the presentation is available upon request.
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